
 
 
To Current Business Owner or Resident: 

The City of Cleveland is currently in the preliminary design stage of the Superior Midway project. As 
part of the preliminary design work, the City is inviting you to attend and contribute your knowledge 
and extensive experience to the design of the project. We would like to invite you to the first Superior 
Midway Project Public Meeting. 

PLEASE JOIN US! 

October 23, 2023 

6:00 PM 

Cleveland 

City Hall 
 

The Superior Midway project is a multi-modal safety improvement project. The project includes a 
center median bike path, physically separated from vehicular traffic, “landing zones” for pedestrian 
crossings at intersections, and redesigned traffic signals to safely accommodate all pedestrian, 
bicycle, and vehicular traffic on the corridor. The Superior Midway project will start at the East 
Roadway of Public Square to East 55 Street and is being designed from the recommendations of a 
previously performed traffic safety study and public engagement. Your input is considered essential 
to the ultimate success of the project.  

 

If you cannot attend this stakeholder meeting, we will be hosting additional public meetings and will 
be launching a website shortly 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


